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Department of Environment and Natural Resources L A
DENR-MIMAROPA Region :
]5] 5 L & S BU|Id|ng, EXPERIENCE, EXPERTISE AND EXCELLENCE

Roxas Boulevard,
Ermita, Manila

TO : Vicente B. Tuddao, Jr., Ph.D., CESO IV
Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services

cC : Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV
OIC, Regional Executive Director

SUBJECT : DENR MIMAROPA REGION
MEMORANDUM dated 22 April 2022

Dear ARD Tuddao,

We wirite to you on behalf of our client BINGA BEACH BROTHERS, INC., (“BBB"),
regarding the removal and demolition of structures and fences illegally constructed
in the “Salvage Zone" and/or Protected Area located in front of their property at
Lumambong Beach Rd., Binga, San Vicente, Palawan, 5309.

On 28 April 2022, we received a copy of the Memorandum dated 22 April 2022
addressed to PENRO Palawan and CENRO Roxas. In the said document, this office
ordered the said authorities to furnish the Office of the Regional Executive Director

with a Completed Staff Work (CWS) report and a case update on their actions taken
to remove the illegal fences.

We would like to respectfully follow up on the current status of the above-mentioned
order.

We trust that you will give this matter preferential attention.

Thank you.
Very respectfully yours,

LMA LA

By:

MA. LOYELLA Z-ARANAS
Managing Partner

Unit 22, 2dFloor Zeta Bldg. 191 Salcedo St., Legaspi Village Makati City 1229




